
BHORA AGM 20 April 2018: Minutes
1. Meeting opened at 7.35pm with Chairman’s welcome and thanks to

Committee Members for their work during past year.
2. Chairman’s Report by Stephen Dalziel.
3. Treasurer’s report by Caroline Chenier.
4. Election of Committee: The current Committee was re-elected, and

Jenny Edwards and Helen Kakouris were elected as new members
to join the Committee.

5. Presentation by local MP, Bambos Charalambous. He gave a
summary of local issues as he sees them and illustrated his case
load as an MP, citing a few examples.

6. Presentation by Karl Brown on the London plans and how these
may affect the local area, notably for housing, traffic and cycling.

7. Presentation on Pymmes Brook by Victoria Midwinter and Eamonn
Cannon. They spoke about the potential for developing wetlands in
Arnos Park. They encouraged people to get in touch if they saw
evidence of pollution. They hold a bi-monthly meeting at Palmers
Green Library, and issued an open invitation to join.

8. Drawing of the Raffle.
9. The meeting closed at 8.45pm with the Chairman thanking the

speakers and everyone for attending; and the Bounds Green Bowls
and Tennis Club for once again hosting the AGM, and was
followed by networking in the bar.




